SELWOOD ACADEMY

ANGLICAN/METHODIST FOUNDATION SCHOOI

15" May 2025
Dear Year 6 pupils and families,
RE: SATs Week

Well done on reaching the end of Key Stage 2 SATs week. It has been a long and tiring
week, but we have been amazed by your good humour, high spirits and amazing work ethic.
You have tried your very hardest and put all of your energy into striving to do your best. Your
performance during SATs week is a reflection of your commitment to your learning and your
ability to rise to any challenge that comes your way. You have demonstrated not only
academic excellence but also maturity, resilience and perseverance.

Some of the SATs questions may have been challenging, but you approached it with
determination and a positive attitude, which fills us with pride, all that hard work throughout
this school year has truly paid off.

Remember that SATs are just one measure of your abilities, and they do not define you as a
person or determine your worth. SATs do not test inquisitiveness, thirst for knowledge,
History, Geography, Foreign languages, RE, D&T, Drama, Music, Art, Dance or Sports.
SATSs do not test friendship, resilience, manners, tolerance, taking part or trying new things.
All of these aspects are incredibly important to us at Selwood.

What truly matters is the effort you put in, the lessons you learn, and the growth you
experience along the way. And from what we have seen this year, you have excelled in all of
these areas. Just remember to always believe in yourself, stay curious, never stop learning,
be proud of all you have accomplished and continue to Let your Light Shine!

Once again, congratulations on completing Year 6 SATs, you have made us very proud. We
hope you enjoy the reward Friday afternoon and have a restful enjoyable weekend.

Very best wishes
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Mrs Hooper Mr Jeffries Mr Finlay
Head of KS2 Headteacher Deputy Headteacher

‘Let your light shine before others’ Matthew 5 v 16
Head Teacher: Mr Daniel Jeffries BA(Hons) MA NPQH NPQEL
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